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May 5, 2025 

 

 

To: Lake Arrowhead Water System Customers 
 

Re: Water Mainline Replacement 

 

Dear Lake Arrowhead Customers, 

 

Spring means that it is construction season once again. The PUD intends to complete the final phase of the 

Lake Arrowhead water system rebuild in 2025. Construction to complete the mainline replacement will resume 

in June.  The new contractor for this project is Rognlin’s Inc. 

 

Rognlin’s is slated to mobilize in the week of June 8th for their preliminary work.  Mainline construction 

will begin the week of June 16th and continue through mid-September.  The goal is to have this project fully 

completed by the end of September.  Please keep in mind there may be unforeseen occurrences that come up 

that could potentially extend the completion timeline, but the goal is to be done by the end of September. 

 

To recap this project, we are replacing the old system with new materials, like-for-like.  In other words, new 

pipes replace old pipes, with newer material that will withstand the groundwater influence and soil conditions.  

Your drinking water is not affected by this project.  The water system is approved for 400 connections and 

there are currently 194 remaining connections. This project is not adding or taking away from our approved 

connections.  Anyone interested in a water connection can call the water department to find out the fees 

associated with obtaining a new connection or reconnecting to the system. 

 

Last year the PUD crew installed a new mainline along W. Satsop Cloquallum Rd.  This year the PUD crew will 

install the last portion of new main on W. Hamma Hamma Dr.  Our crew is scheduled to mobilize on site the 

week of May 12th and have this mainline completed by the end of July, weather dependent.  There may be 

times when the PUD crew is not on site due to inclement weather or other water emergencies on our other 

systems. 

 

Once again, thank you for your patience and accommodation during the disruptive work around your homes.  

Once all work is completed for the overall mainline replacement, an updated letter will be sent out.  Please 

don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brandy Milroy 

Water Resource Manager 


